PC Workshop Re-opening Statement for Residents

In accordance with the LWV reopening guidelines, the workshop is resuming normal operation as it was before the LWV restrictions. All protocols are subject to change according to LWV restrictions or guidelines.

All residents are welcome; however, residents should be individually comfortable with their own health protections while in the workshop.

In the event of our having more residents than computing equipment, we may limit your time on a computer to 45 minutes from your workshop sign-in time.

Please also note that the 3 computers on the left side of the workshop, and the stand-alone computer in the middle are for photo editing and/or document scanning. If you are using these for other purposes, you may be asked to relinquish them without advance notice.

Gloves and sanitizers will be available for use by both residents and volunteers.

Masks are not required; however, any individual may choose to wear one.